

Name: _____

Class: S6

Date: .../.../ 20...

Tel: 038 255 2594

GLOBAL ENGLISH 6: UNIT 1 + 2

GRAMMAR REVISION

HOMework

Lưu ý: Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu để có chủ thích nghĩa: Con về nhà chép mỗi từ 1 dòng để ghi nhớ nhé.

I. Match to make meaningful sentences

- | | |
|--|---|
| <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1 If we have robots in the home, 2 If you want to learn to play piano, 3 If you're hungry, 4 If you want to go to the concert, 5 If it snows, 6 If we go to Istanbul, | <ol style="list-style-type: none"> a I'll teach you some chords. b we'll go out on our sled. c our lives will be easier. d I'll buy the tickets this afternoon. e we'll visit the Hagia Sophia. f I'll make you something to eat. |
|--|---|

1- c	2-	3-	4-	5-	6-
------	----	----	----	----	----

II. Circle the correct answer

0. Students _____ use their mobile phones during the lessons.
 A. should B. need to **C. mustn't**
1. We _____ let our *prejudices* (định kiến) blind us to the facts of the situation.
 A. should B. need to C. mustn't
2. The company _____ to focus on its biggest clients.
 A. should B. needs C. mustn't
3. She _____ to find more friends of her own age.
 A. should B. mustn't C. needs
4. You _____ swim when the red flag is flying.
 A. should B. need C. mustn't
5. "Should I apologize to him?" - "Yes, I think you _____."
 A. should B. needs C. mustn't

III. Rewrite the sentences with IF or UNLESS

0. If we don't leave now, we will miss the plane.
 → _____ **Unless we leave now, we will miss the plane** _____
1. Unless it rains, we will go camping.
 → _____
2. Our teacher will be pleased if we do our homework.
 → _____
3. If she doesn't apologise, I will never speak to her again.
 → _____

4. She won't go to the concert unless she books the tickets.

→ _____.

5. Unless they stop fighting, I will call the police.

→ _____.

IV. Rewrite the sentences using the words in brackets

0. Dave bought this computer three weeks ago. (**for**)

→ Dave has had this computer for three weeks.

1. Liam is swimming in the pool. He started swimming half an hour ago. (**for**)

→ _____.

2. They went to the supermarket at 6 o'clock. Now, it's 7 o'clock. (**for**)

→ _____.

3. It's 10 o'clock and I'm about to start writing my fourth letter. (**so far**)

→ _____.

4. I started training five months ago. Now, it's August. (**since**)

→ _____.

5. The last time I watched TV was a week ago. (**for**)

→ _____.

V. Match the questions with the answers

0. Have you tidied your room yet?	a. Yes, I have. I've put everything away!
1. Have you finished your English project yet?	b. Yes, I have. But she didn't answer.
2. Have you phoned your sister yet?	c. No, I haven't. I'll do them now.
3. Have you made the breakfast yet?	d. Yes, I have. Haven't you seen her? She's covered in mud!
4. Have you washed the dishes yet?	e. No, I haven't. It's quite hard. I'm going to talk to Mum about it later.
5. Have you walked the dog yet?	f. Yes, I have. Come down, your toast is going cold!

0- a	1-	2-	3-	4-	5-
------	----	----	----	----	----

VI. Write sentences with NEED, SHOULD and MUSTN'T, using your own ideas

0. _____ *You mustn't interfere with her work* _____.

1. _____.

2. _____.

3. _____.

4. _____.

Questions 6 – 15

Complete the email below.

For questions 6 – 15, write ONE word for each space.

Example: (0)you.....

From:	Ben
To:	Ivan

Hi Ivan,

I'm writing to let (0)you..... know that I have moved house! We now
(6) in a flat in the city. It's better (7) our village house.
It's got a (8) of rooms. We're near a sports centre
(9) a cinema. I miss my friends from the village, but I'm glad we moved
because I love city life. Now I don't have (10) get a bus to school. I
walk there (11) day with a new friend who (12) called
Kwame.

Write to (13) very soon! I (14) love to hear your
news.

This is (15) new address:

15b, Newfield House
London

Ben

Questions 16 – 20

Complete the conversation between two friends.

What does Dan say to Milly?

For questions 16 – 20, write the correct letter A – H.

Example:

Milly: Hi, Dan. Have you been away?

Dan: 0D.....

Milly: Lucky you! What did you do there?

Dan: 16 [1]

Milly: Sounds lovely. You practised your French, I hope!

Dan: 17 [1]

Milly: Great! I loved trying things like that when I went to France last summer.

Dan: 18 [1]

Milly: Lots. They're on my computer. How about coming to my house to look at them?

Dan: 19 [1]

Milly: Is tomorrow evening OK for you?

Dan: 20 [1]

Milly: OK. See you then! And bring your photos too.

A I'd really like that. When is a good time?

B Oh, you know, lots of swimming, museums, nice food.

C Where are all your photos?

D My grandparents took me to France for a week.

E Well, I don't speak French.

F Really? Did you take any photos there?

G Yes, it's great. I can come after my piano lesson.

H Well, yes, I spoke to people in shops and other places.

Questions 26 – 30

Read the text below and the questions on the opposite page.
For each question, circle the correct letter, **A**, **B** or **C**.

Anna Learns to Surf

Before I went to Australia, I did a beginner's surfing course in Portugal. I travelled there from my home in Spain and hoped to learn lots. I wanted to be a good surfer by the time I got to Australia, where they are very advanced. But, I was no better at the end of the course! I was part of a group of four people and we spent five hours on both days practising on the beach, not in the water!

So, when I travelled to Australia I booked a course at *Waves Surf School*. The surfing teacher's instructions were easy to follow and, after just three days, everyone in my group could stand on their boards and surf all the way to the beach. It was amazing! After a hard day, I returned to a lovely apartment and looked out at the sea. I then relaxed for a bit before going out for dinner.

The staff at the surf school were great. They told me about the best tourist places to visit and even drove me home to my apartment when I went clothes shopping and had too many bags to carry. While I was at the school, I learned more about Australia and its people than I did when I visited cities like Brisbane. I had a great time and it was really difficult to say goodbye when I had to fly home.

- 26 What level surfer was Anna after her course in Portugal?
- A a beginner
 - B a good surfer
 - C an advanced surfer
- 27 How long was Anna's surfing course in Portugal?
- A 2 days
 - B 4 days
 - C 5 days
- 28 In Australia, Anna was surprised about
- A how heavy her surfboard was.
 - B how long she spent in the water each day.
 - C how quickly her surfing improved.
- 29 Anna had some help with
- A driving to places as a tourist.
 - B bringing her shopping back.
 - C buying the right surfing clothes to wear.
- 30 How did Anna feel at the end of her surfing course?
- A sad that she learned so little about the country
 - B worried about going to Brisbane
 - C unhappy to be returning home

Con hãy mở link nghe bằng máy tính nhé:

<https://tinyurl.com/pyxevrtx>

Questions 6 – 10

You will hear Jack talking to his friend, Becky, about a school trip.
For each question, circle the correct answer **A**, **B** or **C**.

- 6** Where are they going?
- A** a library
 - B** a museum
 - C** a factory
- 7** Which day is the trip?
- A** Tuesday
 - B** Wednesday
 - C** Thursday
- 8** What time will they leave school?
- A** 9.45
 - B** 9.55
 - C** 10.20
- 9** What must they take with them on the trip?
- A** a drink
 - B** a camera
 - C** a notebook
- 10** What do Jack and Becky have to write after the trip?
- A** a story
 - B** a letter
 - C** an article

Con hãy mở link nghe bằng máy tính nhé:

<https://tinyurl.com/5eujkz4x>

Questions 11 – 15

You will hear part of an interview with a girl called Sally Myers whose first book has recently been published.

For each question, circle the correct answer **A**, **B** or **C**.

- 11** Why did Sally decide to write her first book?
- A** People said her stories were good.
 - B** Her family bought her a diary.
 - C** Her penfriend suggested it.
- 12** Why didn't Sally's Dad want her to send her book to a publisher?
- A** He didn't like it very much.
 - B** He had given her help to write it.
 - C** He was worried that they wouldn't be interested.
- 13** Sally sent her book to a company which
- A** published books of a similar type.
 - B** published her favourite stories.
 - C** published books only on the internet.
- 14** How did Sally feel when the company phoned her Mum?
- A** very excited
 - B** extremely surprised
 - C** anxious about the future
- 15** What does Sally say about her next book?
- A** It will be quite different from her first one.
 - B** It will be written for older readers.
 - C** It will be about something all children experience.

Write the correct English meaning of the Vietnamese word or phrase. The first letter is already there

No.	Vietnamese	English
1.	ngưỡng mộ (v)	a _____
2.	phương tiện truyền thông (n)	m _____
3.	phản đối (v)	p _____
4.	nhà hoạt động (cho tổ chức xã hội, chính trị...) (n)	a _____
5.	vận động chiến dịch, tham gia chiến dịch (v)	c _____
6.	cắm (v)	b _____
7.	sự can đảm (n)	b _____
8.	sự thỏa mãn (n)	s _____
9.	cực trái đất (n)	p _____
10.	chiều dọc, thẳng đứng (adj)	v _____
11.	độ (đơn vị đo nhiệt độ) (n)	d _____
12.	(toán học) tọa độ (n)	c _____
13.	mắt cá chân (n)	a _____
14.	vai (n)	s _____
15.	đùi (n)	t _____
16.	cơ đùi sau (n)	h _____
17.	hông (n)	h _____
18.	mông (n)	b _____
19.	vật lộn, cảm thấy khó khăn khi làm việc gì đó (v)	s _____
20.	hét lớn, tạo ra tiếng động lớn (v)	e _____
21.	tiền đạo (n)	s _____
22.	hậu vệ (n)	d _____
23.	thủ môn (n)	g _____
24.	hàng tiền vệ, trung tâm sân bóng (n)	m _____

Lưu ý: Với những từ con không nhớ và viết sai, con chép từ đó vào vở 2 dòng.